
Parish Council Meeting due to be held on 9th October 2023 has been 

cancelled due to illness. 

Councillors will be at the Victory Hall on the 9th October at 7pm to 

address any resident queries but no formal meeting will be taking 

place. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this has caused.  


